OHIO LABOR COUNCIL

To our FOP Ohio Labor Council members,

The staff and the leadership of the FOP/OLC want to extend our thanks and appreciation
for your service every day, but, especially in these historic and unprecedented times. The
virus COVID-19 has changed our daily routines. Millions of people all over the world are
hunkering down attempting to stop the rapid spread of this virus. First responders are,
and will be, out doing their jobs and protecting the public no matter what. Please take
every precaution you can to stay healthy in these uncertain times. You are integral to our
FOP/OLC family and we care about your well-being and the well-being of your loved ones.

Getting home safe and healthy to your family is of extreme importance. Below is the link
to information from the CDC specifically for law enforcement personnel. Please take the
time to read, it could make a difference to you and your family:

https://www.cde.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/guidance-law-
enforcement.html

The FOP/OLC is committed to being there for you. We will keep our offices open for the
foreseeable future to support you. As always, our team stands ready 24 hours a day 7
days a week to assist with any situation you may experience.

We thank you for being on the front lines in the daily fight against the spread of the
COVID-19 virus. We admire your brave dedication.
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